
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: John Hazzard <johnhazzard@scsenate.gov>

Date: 6/16/2015 11:48:11 AM
Subject: FW: SCDOT SUNSET_Senate_150616

Attachments: SCDOT SUNSET Senate 150616.docx

From: Mark Harmon [mailto:Mark.Harmon@scchamber.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2015 10:49 AM
To: 'Larry Martin'; 'tdavis@harveyandbattey.com'
Cc: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: SCDOT SUNSET_Senate_150616

Attached is our letter in support of suspending the sunset provision. I have also sent to the respective Caucus staffs, 
but please feel free to share with anyone.

Regards,
Mark

This message may contain confidential information and is 
intended only for the individual named. If you are not the 
named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or 
copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have 
received this e-mail by mistake and delete
this e-mail from your system. E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be 
secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, 
destroyed, arrive late or 
incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not 
accept liability for any errors or omissions in the contents of
this message, which arise as a result of e-mail transmission.
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